
April 28, 2021 

 

To all faculty, staff and students 

 

 

Closing of welfare facilities on campus 

(New coronavirus (COVID-19) infection prevention measures) 

 

 

 This email is to announce that, in order to further prevent the spreading of the new 

coronavirus (COVID-19), We have decided to close the following facilities until further notice. 

 We apologize for any inconvenience this causes and ask for your understanding during this 

closing. 

 

Facilities to be closed: 

・The Assembly Hall in Guesthouse Sentan 

(The Fitness Room has already been closed.) 

・The Japanese (tea) room and Special Conference Room in the Student Union 

 

Duration of closing: 

From April 30th until the current new coronavirus (COVID-19) 

infection situation is no longer an issue 

 

 

TANAKA Toshiyuki, Head of Personnel Division 

 

 

For inquiries: 

Welfare Section, Personnel Division 

fukuri@ad.naist.jp 


